
WORLD WAR II VISITOR 

Year 3 and 4 were lucky enough to have a visitor in this 

week to talk to them about World War II.  He also bought 

with him lots of original items from this era that the 

children could look at and touch. 

     

HEADTEACHER AWARDS AND VALUE STARS 

         

DATA 
 

I am delighted to tell you that our school has had another 
successful year with our end of Key Stage data and the children 
have performed very well. 
 
Our end of Foundation Stage results are very high and well 
above National figures; Key Stage 1 data continues to be very 
strong and our End of Key Stage 2 results are excellent for all 
subjects but particularly for reading and Grammar, Punctuation 
and Spelling.  In the next few weeks the Governors will be able 
to compare our results with other schools locally and nationally, 
and I will update you all with this information. 
 
Our school moves from strength to strength and our children 
continue to achieve excellent educational outcomes.  I would 
like to congratulate all our children for working so hard over the 
past year and thank all our parents for supporting both the 
children and staff. Parental support with reading, spelling, 
homework and learning in general really makes the difference 
to our little learners.    

 

 

Dates for the Diary 
September 
Wednesday 26th 5.30pm Year 5 & 6 Residential 

Parents Meeting 
Friday 28th Community worship in Church 

9.00am - Respect 
 Year 4 Swimming 
October 
Wednesday 3rd Open Morning for Reception 

2019 starters 
Thursday 4th Year 5 & 6 Footgolf (letter to 

follow) 
Wednesday 10th Individual school photos 
Friday 12th Year 3 & 4 Scootlife 
Friday 19th Harvest Service in Church 

Term Ends 
Monday 29th  Staff Training Day 
 

WEST HADDON 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Please remember to visit our school website regularly for useful information 
http://www.westhaddonprimary.net 

Follow us on Twitter: @ bursarwest     Facebook: West Haddon Primary School  
 

 

 

 

Newsletter No. 3 

21st September 2018 

Our value for September is Respect 
 

Food Bank Donations 

We will be collecting for the Rugby Food Bank 

again at Community Worship on Friday 28
th

 

September.  Our donation basket is kept in the 

front entrance of the school – if you are able to 

help this worthy cause, please place any donations 

of tins, rice, pasta etc. into the basket.  We will 

then arrange for the items to be taken to the food 

bank.  Thank you for your continued support. 
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